Dear Parents and Carers,                                 


 January 2016
Happy New Year. I hope you had an enjoyable Christmas and have a happy and prosperous New Year. A new year also allows us to reflect on our progress so far. 
Thank you
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I am very grateful to you for your continued support of our nursery. A fantastic sum of £748 was raised from the sale of shortbread, calendars, concert donations, carol singing and raffle tickets.  A big thank you to the Parents Group for their hard work - making, organising and selling Christmas gifts at the nursery Christmas show. The money has been used towards the cost of the pantomime and Christmas Arts and Crafts materials.
Registration of Infant Beginners for August 2016
Next week we will be enrolling children starting school in August. All children who will be 5 years old between 1st March 2016 and 28 February 2017 should be registered with their local school. Our sessions are: Monday 11th January to Friday 15th January between 10.45-11.45am. If you have a child who will be starting school in the new session, please come along and bring the child’s birth certificate and proof of address e.g. Council Tax Bill. If you know of a child who is due to start school, please pass this information to their parents. Thank you. 

Nursery Applications for Session 2016/17 
All children are entitled to a free part-time nursery place in line with Scottish Government guidance. Children who will be three before 1 March 2017 will be entitled to a funded nursery place during session 2016/17.The funding dates for 2016/17 are as follows. For children who reach 3 years of age between 1 March and 16 August 2016: the start date will be 17 August 2016. For children reaching 3 years between 17 August 2016 and 28 February 2017: the start date is the day after the child's 3rd birthday. Application forms can be collected from any establishment with a nursery or by visiting North Lanarkshire Council web site (www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk.) 
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Suggestions Box
We have a suggestions box outside the security doors and welcome any comments. 

Staff News

This term we welcome Mrs Sharon Belcher onto our nursery team. She will be working with us until June.
Curriculum
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This term the context for the children’s learning is “Opposites”. Through this the children will explore lots of new science and measurement vocabulary which they will be encouraged to use in discussions with adults and one another. Miss Arthur is also planning to build an igloo with the children. Watch this space!
Burns Celebrations

On Monday 25th January we will be celebrating the birth of Robert Burns by telling Scottish stories, singing Scottish songs and sampling some “haggis, neeps and tatties”. Please wear / bring something tartan to the nursery on that day. 
Adverse Weather Conditions

In the event of adverse weather conditions, parents are advised to check www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk for the latest information and news about nursery closures.  Please ensure that we have the latest telephone number and that of your emergency contacts so that we can keep in touch with you.

We like the children to experience outdoor play daily. Please ensure the children have hats and gloves to keep them warm.
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Dates for the Diary           
Monday 25th January Burns Day

Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th February Holiday (school/nursery closed)
Wednesday 10th February Inset Day
Week beginning Monday 14th March: Parental Consultations

Friday 25th and Monday 28th March-Good Friday and Easter Monday
Friday 1st April-School/Nursery closes: Spring Break

Monday 18th April-School/nursery reopens
As always, please keep checking the “Nursery Notice board” for updates to these arrangements.

J Govan                
Acting Principal Teacher
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January Birthdays

Happy Birthday!
Kian


6th January

Laura


8th January

Mason P

13th January

Mason I

31st January
Please note that our school website (www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk) is continually being updated with the latest news about our school and nursery class. 

Your views are important to us!

If you have anything you’d like to comment on, please do so below and return this slip to the suggestions box in the entrance vestibule.

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

                                                                                                      Thank you

THIS NEWSLETTER IS AVAILABLE IN OTHER LANGUAGES AND IN LARGE PRINT. ASK THE PERSON WORKING WITH YOU FOR A COPY.
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“Trying our very best to ensure everyone achieves success”

01698 274923
